EATOWN BUBLIC SCHOOLS

SCOTT T. MCCUE
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION

Administrative Offices 5 Grant Avenue Eatontown, NJ 07724 Tel. (732) 935-3323 Fax (732) 578-0017

March 9, 2021

Dear School Community Member:

I hope this correspondence finds you well. As we approach the beginning of the spring season, I am sure that we all look forward to the warmer weather ahead. It will be nice to spend greater amounts of time outside. The purpose of this communication is to provide an update regarding organizational changes for next school year.

Since January 2019, the district has been offering a full-day preschool program to Eatontown residents through funding provided by the State. This expanding program began with two classes in 2019 and has grown to nine classes for the upcoming 2021-2022 school year. Another way to examine this expansion is that our preschool program had the capacity to service 30 preschool students in January 2019 and next school year will have the capacity to service 135 students. The district plans to continue to grow this important program in the future.

As our preschool program grows, our need to find additional preschool classrooms increases as well. In order to accommodate additional preschool classes now and in the future, the district will need to move the second grade team and classes to Woodmere School next school year. There is room at Woodmere School for the second grade program, and moving this program will provide space for additional preschool classes at Meadowbrook School. This change provides educational as well as financial benefits to the district and will occur in September 2021.

If you have any questions, please contact the principal of Meadowbrook School. Additional information will be shared in the future including transition planning for students.

Sincerely,

Scott T. McCue

Superintendent of Schools

Destt J. Melue

STM:jlq